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DFLI Fall 2014 Student Application Form 
Thank you for your interest in the Developing Fundraising Leaders Institute.  

 Please fill out the application below to be considered for the program.  

Instructions 

Submit resume with application via Career Connections 

DEADLINE: Wednesday, April 23, 2014 • Must be received by 4pm 

About DFLI 

The Center for Nonprofit Management at Stonehill College (CNM) offers exceptional and motivated Stonehill College 

students a unique program aimed at developing future nonprofit leaders. For students interested in developing 

fundraising skills, DFLI offers trainings at CNM including an initial boot camp, along with a semester full of cross-

departmental training modules led by the Advancement Division at the College. DFLI prepares students to become 

candidates for internship or job placements at area nonprofit organizations. 

 

Name 

Address 

Class Year                                                 GPA                                              Phone # 

Major                                                                                                     Minor 

Stonehill Email                                                                                     Alternate Email 

Where did you hear about the DFLI program? 

 

Briefly describe why you want to be part of the DFLI program: 

 

 

 

What do you hope to gain from the DFLI program? 

 

 

 

Center for Nonprofit Management  
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What skills/experiences will make you successful in this program? 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you had any prior experience in nonprofits or volunteer groups?  

□YES           □NO 

If yes, please describe your experience and include any fundraising activities that were part of it: 

 

 

 

 

 

Where do you see yourself five years after graduating from Stonehill College? 

 

 

 

 

In a variety of fundraising and development functions below, which interests you the most?  

Please check off all that you may be interested in:  

□ Individual Donor Research 

□ Grantseeking  

□ Special Events & Stewardship 

□ Donor Relations  

□ General Development Support 

□ Planned Giving  

□ Major Gifts  

□ Other (please specify) 

□ Media Relations & Communications      □ Annual Fund & Development  
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The following questions will help us to better anticipate what your internship or job needs will be following the DFLI 

program. For DFLI Fall 2014, the internships would be during the Spring 2015 Semester. 

Please answer as best as you can at this time. 

 

Would you be able to accept an internship in the Stonehill College or greater Boston area following the completion of 

the DFLI program? (Spring 2015) 

□YES           □NO             

If no, what circumstances might prevent you from participating in an internship following the DFLI program?  

 

 

 

 

Do you have any fields of interest or specific organizations in mind for an internship/job? (Ex. education, health care, 

youth programs etc.) 

 

 

 

 

Rising Seniors ONLY: What are your potential immediate plans upon graduation from Stonehill (2015)? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for submitting your application for DFLI Fall 2014! 

 

 

 

 


